CAPTAIN DAVID FLORES
David Flores, a 30 year veteran of the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department, was
promoted to the rank of captain by Sheriff Jim McDonnell. He is assigned to the Temple
Sheriff’s Station which provides law enforcement service to the cities of Bradbury,
Duarte, Rosemead, Temple City, and South El Monte, as well as the unincorporated
communities of Arcadia, Chantry Flats, Duarte, El Monte, Monrovia, Pasadena, and San
Gabriel.
Captain Flores’ career with the Sheriff’s Department began in 1987. After graduating
from the Sheriff’s Training Academy as a deputy sheriff, he was assigned to Men’s
Central Jail. In 1990, he transferred to Temple Sheriff’s Station where he worked a
variety of assignments, including patrol deputy, special assignment deputy, crime
prevention deputy, field training officer and gang suppression deputy. In 1999, he
transferred to the Asian Crime Task Force where he promoted to detective and
investigated Asian gangs and Organized Crime. He later transferred to San Dimas
Sheriff’s Station until he promoted to the rank of sergeant in 2006. As a sergeant, he
was assigned to Men’s Central Jail, Cerritos Sheriff’s Station and the Internal Affairs
Bureau. He transferred to the department’s Professional Standards and Training
Division, where he served as the executive aide to the Division Chief. In 2013, he
helped with the Department’s effort to reorganize the agency, and he was selected to be
the executive aide to the Division Chief of the Department’s East Patrol Division, which
covers the Temple Station area. In 2013, he promoted to the rank of lieutenant and was
assigned to the Internal Affairs Bureau where he worked on special projects, became a
team lieutenant on the Force/Shooting Response Team, and eventually as the bureau’s
operations lieutenant. In 2016, he transferred to the Hall of Justice where he was
selected to serve as the executive aide to Sheriff Jim McDonnell.
Captain Flores holds an Associate of Science degree in Administration of Justice. He
resides with his wife Wendy of seventeen years in Riverside County. He is an Eagle
Scout and enjoys travelling, fly fishing, and reading. Their son Mike is a second
generation Eagle Scout and a senior in college, studying biological engineering.

